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Tuesday 30th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

This term Year 3 have been studying Ancient Egypt and we will be going to the British Museum for our school trip. The 

trip will take place on Friday 16th November. Please ensure your child is at school by 8.50am and we will return to 

school for normal collection time at 3.20pm. We will be leaving school promptly after registration to travel to the 

museum by underground and overground train. There is no cost for this trip, children are allowed to bring no more than 

£5 to spend at the museum shop. If you would like to join Year 3 on this trip, please let the class teacher know as soon 

as possible. 
 

Children will require a packed lunch and must be in correct school uniform.  As the journey involves walking, children 

must be dressed warmly.  Packed lunches must be in a plastic bag which we will dispose of after they have eaten (no 

lunchboxes, glass bottles, canned drinks or sweets). Please also note that nuts should not be brought due to nut 

allergies.   

 

 

Year 3 will be having an Ancient Egyptian day on Thursday 6th December 2018. Children should come to school dressed 

as an Ancient Egyptian; be as creative as you can! During the day we will be eating an Ancient Egyptian feast, 

therefore we are asking for a £1 donation to contribute to this. 

 
 

Please complete the permission slip below and return as soon as possible. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Year 3 Team 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ in class ____ to visit the British Museum. 

 

I have enclosed a £1 donation for Year 3 Ancient Egyptian day.  

 

Signed___________________________________ (parent/carer) 

 

Date______________________ 
 


